



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs K Rutherford MA BEd

Anchored in excellence

13th October 2023

Dear Parents,

The existing Enrichment Clubs have their last sessions during the week before half term and we have now finalized our planning for the next block of After School Enrichment clubs. The new block for our next clubs starts during the week beginning 30th October 2023 ending during the week beginning 4th December 2023. Clubs taking place during November and December are:

Key Stage 1 Club	For Year groups:	Staff leading the club	Day of the week 3.00—4pm
Lego STEM (Science,	1 & 2	Ms Murdoch	Monday
Technology and Maths)			
Design and make a bracelet	1 & 2	Mrs Moore	Tuesday
Superhero Art	1 & 2	Mrs Dawson	Wednesday
Gymnastics	1 & 2	Mrs Blaxell	Wednesday
Dance	1 & 2	Miss Walker	Thursday

Key Stage 2 Club	Open to Year	Staff leading the club	Day of the week 3.05—4pm
	groups:		
Chess	3 & 4	Mrs Tunmore	Monday
Netball	5 & 6	Mrs Dawson & Mrs Blaxell	Tuesday
Comic Book Art	5 & 6	Miss Cunningham	Wednesday
Make a Book	3 & 4	Miss Brown	Wednesday
Chess	Y5 & 6	Mrs Dawson	Thursday
Keyboard	3 and 4	Mrs Mannall	Wednesday
Design and Technology skills	Y3 & Y4	Mrs Blaxell	Thursday

Some of our existing clubs are continuing with existing members as they are set up to work towards performances. These are detailed below and will not feature in the new bookings round:

Continuing Clubs	Open to Year groups:	Staff leading the club	Day of the week 3.05—4pm
Recorders	4, 5 and 6	Mrs Tempest	Tuesday
KS2 Choir	3,4,5 and 6	Mrs Haizel	Tuesday

All Enrichment clubs take place straight after school and end at 4pm.

Pick up for children attending Year 1 and 2 clubs will be from the Key Stage 1 playground doors and for children attending Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 clubs - from the Key Stage 2 playground.

Parents will receive booking links via emails for clubs after school on **Monday 16th October**. You will be able to register an interest in your child taking part in a club via this link. In order that we can make opportunities available to as many children in the Academy as possible, children will only be allocated 1 club in the first instance. Places will be confirmed by parent mail before half term.

We look forward to a fun and fulfilling time! Kind Regards

